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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

MPI to Observe National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation on September 30, 2022 

Date published: September 28, 2022  

As established for the first time in 2021, MPI will recognize the National Day for Truth and 

Reconciliation on Friday on September 30, 2022.  

This statutory holiday will be observed across the country to honour survivors, their families and 

communities in the wake of the tragic history and legacy of residential schools.  

We will be recognizing this designated day by closing all our offices, including service centres and 

contact centre.  


